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August 25,2014 

 

Dear Mr. Steinberger, 

 

 I would like to take this opportunity to express my deep gratitude for the 

wonderful services that you provided for me during my recent divorce negotiations. I 

originally consulted with you regarding the break down of negotiations with a divorce 

mediator. I felt I needed a knowledgeable and experienced matrimonial attorney who 

could represent my needs and position.  

 Your professionalism and sensitivity to my situation were a great source of 

comfort to me throughout the entire process. Your attention to detail and to ensuring my 

understanding of the various situations and possible outcomes was beyond my 

expectations. 

 My hope going into this process was that I would emerge with a fair settlement 

that would keep me financially and emotionally secure going forward with my life. I 

believe that your awareness of this was evident through every step of the process. I feel 

that when a matrimonial attorney is needed it is important that the attorney be well versed 

in the laws as well as the individual client’s unique situation. I also believe that the 

attorney must keep the client informed as to the myriad of details that need to be 

discussed and thoroughly understood by the client who may or may not understand legal 

issues, language and possible outcomes. You took the time to ensure that I understood 

every aspect of the agreement and that I made my own decisions based on the 

information you provided. 

 I continue to be happy with the results of your services. I would highly 

recommend your services to anyone in need of a matrimonial attorney.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Margie Segal 

 

Margie Segal 

 

 


